The following is a sample letter that can be used by your Junior Warden to send to your newly raised candidates on your Lodge’s stationary. In this Lodge the newly raised members are automatically placed on the Steward’s Committee to serve until three new members have been raised. These letters can be tailored to meet your Lodge’s needs.

June 13, 2013


Bro. Simon Greenleaf
123 Maple Street
Floodwood, MN  55________

Dear Bro. Greenleaf:

    I would like to congratulate you again on becoming a Master Mason. As you may know, in our Lodge this automatically places you on the Junior Warden’s Committee. This is not only an obligation but an opportunity. Through your service on this committee you will become acquainted with the Brethren of our Lodge and they with you.

    After, three new brothers have been raised, you will be “retired” from the committee. I realize that you may have other obligations and that you will not always be able to attend. I would appreciate a call from you on those occasions. This is particularly true on Stated Meeting nights as we are counting on you to be there.

    The Stewards and the Committee have the responsibility of setting up the dining room and serving either dinner before or refreshments after the meeting. Needless to say, they also clean up afterwards.

    Remember, as the old saying goes, “You only get out of an organization what you put into it, “- - so I hope to see you often.

Fraternally yours,


John Mayo, Junior Warden
